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Ms. Marlene H. Dortch 
Secretary 
International Bureau 
Federal Communications Commission 
445 12th Street, SW 
Washington, DC 20554 
Attn: - Ms. Jeannette Spriggs 

Re: Microspace Communications Corporation. 
Surrender of Earth Station Authorization 
Fixed Earth Station, International Fixed Satellite Service 
Call Sign: KA350 
File Number: SES-RWL-19991119-02204 

Dear Ms. Dortch: 

On behalf of Microspace Communications Corporation, it  is respectfully 
requested that the authorization for fixed earth station KA350 be cancelled as it  has 
been removed from service. A copy of the authorization is enclosed. 

If there are any questions concerning this request, please contact the 
undersigned. 

Sincerely, 

Marvin Rosenberg 

Enclosure 


